
PELB PEDPERTLE 

To, 

DEVELOPER & CONTRCTOR 

Ref. 

0UTH; 

The Chairman 

South Dumdum Municipality 
74, Dçm Dum Road 
Kolkata-700074 

Dear Sir, 

Sub: Notice of Commencement of Construction at Project Named NIHAR ENCLAVE 
situated at 295/A, GouriNathSahhtriSarani, Kolkata - 700055 under Ward No. 27 
of South Dum Dum Municipality 

Kindly acknowledge the same via receipt of this Letter. 

Deepyoti Appartment, Ground Floor 
638, Dum Dum Park 

Kolkata 700 055 
Dial :98305 21858 

E-mail: utpalproperties@gmail.com 

Thanking You, 
Yours Faithfully 

This is to inform your kind self that the Project named NIHAR ENCLAVE situated at 
295/A, GouriNath SahhtriSarani, Kolkata 700055will be commenced from 02 

05-2024 

BAMOA 

Date: 

Date: 01-05-2024 

Passed by.K 

Remarks 
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